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January

Seventeenth
1921.

Hobart A. McDonald, 2su.,
Department of^Education, 
ewiston, Me.

■

Dear Sir:-

t ,* ^ wylte to thank you for vou
1°vter 01 January 15th received this aornlnp-

„ , This is merely a formal
0f.U ™a 1 h°P8 to oomaur-laate 

lu.rt,_ex -.ita you xn the near future.
;^Sï?8,Tt? fllî the 0hsir of Education at 
«ic./ili university as soon as possible.
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I am very
s

Yours faithfully.

■
Principal.
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